BOARD AGENDA ITEM

December 13, 2022

SUBJECT:

2023 South Aiken High and Aiken High School Canopy Project

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Bids were received for the 2023 South Aiken High and Aiken High Canopy Project on
November 28, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. and publicly opened. There was only 1 bidder with
H.G. Reynolds Company, Inc, submitting the lowest responsible and responsive bid of
$175,500.00 for South Aiken High and $22,000.00 for Aiken High. The pricing for the
South Aiken High Project came in well above what is currently available to spend. It is
recommended that this work be done during the next renovation at South Aiken High.
The Aiken High canopy is damaged and due to safety concerns must be repaired.

ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION:

The administration has reviewed the bids and determined H.G. Reynolds Company, Inc.
to be the most responsible and responsive bidder for the construction bids for the
Canopy Replacement/Repair at Aiken High School only. The administration recommends
moving forward with this repair work at Aiken High.

RECOMMENDATION:

Allow the administration to accept the low base bid of $22,000.00 and enter into a
contract with H.G. Reynolds Company, Inc. for the Canopy Replacement/Repair at Aiken
High Schoal.

PREPARED BY:

Corey J. Murphy
Kevin A. Chipman
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